Notification Regarding the Schedule of DRC (Pharmacy)

The Pharmacy Ph.D. Candidates (Old & New) are hereby informed that due to some
unavoidable circumstances their Departmental Research Committee (DRC) which was
scheduled on November 12, 2011 has been shifted to November 19, 2011.

Candidates are required to report accordingly.

ES w’”( e\a ] WW’O“'O\
Sanjeev Agarwal
Registrar



